
Our Journey So Far – 2025 

Welcome to our very first newsletter of the year! Although this edition comes a little later 
than planned, that’s only because we’ve been so wonderfully busy here at Mostyn Lodge—
and we’re thrilled to share what we’ve been up to. 

A Fresh Start 
The year began with a beautiful transformation of our home. The downstairs area now boasts 
stylish new flooring and comfortable chairs throughout the lounge, creating a warm and 
inviting space for all to enjoy. Outside, our garden has burst into colour with a vibrant mix of 
flowers and evergreens—perfect for soaking up the sun during this glorious heat wave. 

New Life at Mostyn 
In an adorable turn of events, we’ve hatched our very own ducklings! At just four weeks old, 
they’ve waddled their way into our hearts and will soon be heading off to their new home. 
It’s been a joy to watch them grow and a reminder of the little wonders that make every day 
special. 

Marking Milestones 
We’ve had plenty of reasons to celebrate—VE Day brought us together for remembrance and 
camaraderie, while birthday balloons and cake have filled the home more than once already 
this year. Each celebration reinforces the strong sense of family and joy that defines life at 
Mostyn Lodge. 

A New Look, Same Heart 
We’re proud to unveil our rebrand! With a fresh logo, new uniforms, improved signage, and 
the launch of our sparkling new website and social media pages, we’re stepping into a bold 
new chapter one that reflects both our heritage and our forward-thinking care. 

Around the World with Our Taste Buds 
This year we’re treating our palates to a global adventure. Our international food journey 
kicked off in sunny Hawaii—perfectly timed with our current heat wave—and next we’ll be 
indulging in the rich flavours of Italy (yes, wine included!). Keep an eye out as we continue 
exploring world cuisines in the months ahead. 

It’s safe to say 2025 is off to a spectacular start. Thank you for being part of our journey—
there’s so much more to come, and we can’t wait to share it with you. 

Warm wishes, 
The Mostyn Lodge Team 

 


